VILLAGE OF NORTH BARRINGTON

NORTH BARRINGTON

SPECIAL MEETING JAN, 25, 1960 ELEMENTARY SCHOOL
ORD.
After the public hearing on zoning on January 25, 1960 18

a special meeting of the Board of Trustees was held,
attended by Messrs. Forrest, Urick, Dattilo, Bliss and
Anderson, for the purpose of considering action to be
taken on a hearing to be held January 28, 1960 at the
Tower Lakes Real Estate Office in connection with a
proposal to change residential zoning to business
zoning,

Mr. Forrest moved that the Board adopt an ordinance
objecting to this change in residential zoning as it is
not in compliance with General Area Development Plan #2
covering the peripheral area of the Village of North
Barrington. Motion seconded by Mr, Dattilo,

By roll: in favor - Messrs, Bliss, Dattilo, Forrest,
Urick and Anderson.

Not in favor: None

Absent: Messrs, Hutchinson and Krumlinde

(ORDINANCE No. 18 FILED WITH WAUKEGAN 1/29/60)

(MRS, WM EHMANN WAS APPOINTED BY THE VILLAGE PRESIDENT
TO PRESENT THE ORDINANCE AT THE PUBLIC HEARING IN
BEHALF OF THE VILLAGE OF NORTH BARRINGTON.)
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